
Elem ent s Pr im ary School
Fr iday 28t h February 2020

Dear Parents,

Even though it isn't quite March yet we are already looking towards September. We have 
had lots of adverts for new staff to j oin our school and as a result many potential 
candidates have visited. It has been lovely to meet so many people who are keen to be 
part of the Elements j ourney. 

We are still awaiting notification of when we can move into our new building. However, we 
are led to believe the matters outstanding are due to be brought to a close in the next 
week or so. This means we will hopefully be able to move during the next holiday although 
we do not yet have confirmation of this. We will, as ever, keep you informed.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your patience with regards to our site. 
During this weeks poor weather it has been particularly messy and wet. The children and 
staff have coped tremendously well and have been, as ever, a credit to our school.

Please note changes to choir and to access to school mentioned in this newsletter below.

Miss S Horsbrough

Executive Principal

W orl d  Book  D ay 20 20

Th is yea r for W orl d  Book  D ay we a re 
a l l  fol l owin g th e th em e of 'W h ere's 
W a l l y'. W e a re th erefore i nvi t i n g th e 
ch i l d ren  an d  sta ff to a l l  com e on  
Th u rsd ay 5th  M a rch  d ressed  as 
ei th er W a l l y or W i l m a  i f th ey wou l d  
l i ke to.

Th i s i s an  easi l y sou rced  ou t fi t . I t  
can  obviou sl y be pu rch ased  bu t  
a l tern a t i vel y i t  can  be easi l y m ad e 
from  a  pa i r of bl u e jean s an d  a  
wh i te t - sh i rt  wi th  red  st ri pes d rawn  
on !

W e a re l ook in g forwa rd  to a  fu n  
fi l l ed  d ay.

A n y qu est i on s pl ease con tact  sch ool .



Thursday 5th March - Wor ld Book Day

Friday 6th March - Train ing for  Reading Volunt eers

At t endance 
St ars 99.1% 

Diam onds 97.3% 

Shine 90.8% 

Dazzle 98.1%

Whole school 96.7% 

Our  Target

 97%

CHANGES TO CLUBS

PLEASE NOTE CHOIR 
WILL BE CHANGING 
TO A WEDNESDAY 
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Access t o school

We have been not if ied t hat  f rom  Monday 
2nd March t he bot t om  of  Acre Mount  w il l  be 
closed t o t raf f ic. If  you need t o access school 
by car  please do t h is via Acre Crescent . This 
change t o access w il l  l im it  m ovem ent  of  cars 
in and out  of  school so please park  on 
Thorpe Road and walk  int o school unless 
absolut ely necessary.

Pedest r ian access w il l  st i l l  be open f rom  t he 
bot t om  of  Acre Mount .





We are shar ing t h is inform at ion not ice just  for  
awareness purposes. Please do not  be over ly 

concerned. Please do follow  t he advice as t h is is useful 
for  t he prevent ion of  any virus or  i l lness.
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